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I object to the proposed redistribution from Higgins to Macnamara, specifically the shift of parts of 

South Yarra & Prahran into Macnamara. 

These sections are part of Stonnington, where the focus is on the core area around Prahran Town 

Hall & South Yarra stations 

Social and business activity is centred on Chapel Street, Toorak Road, Commercial Road and High 

Street, not on the far side of Punt Road or St Kilda Road, which might as well be another city 

altogether. 

If an adjustment is required, it would make sense to add Windsor into Higgins, bringing the 

boundary into more complete alignment with the Stonnington council boundary, as well as major 

transport and travel links. 

St Kilda Road and Dandenong Roads form extremely powerful physical boundaries, meaning that 

most activity in the area is directed east and north of them respectively. 

I see little value in lumping South Yarra & Prahran in with suburbs on the far side of Albert Park, with 

which they have little coherence or association. 

Yours sincerely, 

Andrew Dye 
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